

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

1/6/2015

TO:

Allen Morrison

Chief Executive Officer and Director General

FROM:

Robert E. Pa

University Provos

SUBJECT:

New Academic Unit

The proposal to establish the Thunderbird School of Global Management was included on the ABOR approved ASU Academic Strategic Plan.

Office of the University Provost

Establishment of a new academic unit Thunderbird School of Global Management

I am pleased to inform you that upon the recommendation of the Senate Curriculum and Academic Programs Committee (CAPC) and the University Senate, the Thunderbird School of Global Management is established effective spring 2015.

xc:

Mark S. Searle, Deputy Provost and Chief of Staff Frederick C. Corey, Vice Provost for Undergraduate Education Andrew Webber, Vice Provost for Graduate Education Barry Ritchie, Vice Provost for Academic Personnel Sheila Ainlay, Executive Vice Provost for Planning and Budget